
DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY 
NAVAL FACILITIES ENGINEERING COMMAND, MID-ATLANTIC 

9742 MARYLAND AVENUE 

Mr. Michael J. Cree 
Osage of Virginia Inc. 
261BA Colley Avenue 
Norfolk, VA 23517-1132 

Dear Mr. Cree: 

NORFOLK, VA 23511-3095 

5015 
OPHA 
February 22, 2011 

SUBJECT: ARCHITECT AND ENGINEER CONTRACT N400B5-09-D-5015 

As a firm completes a design or engineering effort for us, 
we formally evaluate their technical and management performance. 

We are pleased to inform you that your firm received an 
overall exceptional rating for the engineering services provided 
on the subject contract. In recognition of our appreciation for 
your performance, we are forwarding the Naval Facilities 
Engineering Command, Mid-Atlantic's Certificate of Appreciation. 

We appreciate your exceptional efforts on this contract and 
will refer to your quality performance when we deliberate on 
future A&E selections. Thank you for your professional support 
of the United States Navy! 

Enclosure: 1 _ Certificate 

Sinc erely, 

~qI~ 
Captain, U.S. Navy 
Civil Engineering Corps 
Commanding Officer 



Department of the Navy 

Naval Facilities Engineering Command 

Commanding Officer~ 
Certificate of Appreciation 

Presented to 

Osage of Virginia Inc. 
In recognition and appreciation of outstanding service to the Command for the 
exemplary performance on Contract N40085-09-D-50 1 ~ Task Order 0011, 

NAS Oceana Fifth Street Soil Removal and Site Restoration 

February 14, 2011 
Date 

\-A\L~ 
Mark R\Ubonate 
Captain, Civil Engineer Corps 
United States Navy, Commanding Officer, 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 




